
Suwannee County School Board 
Request for Proposals 

RFP# 20-209 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Suwannee County School Board will receive sealed proposals to 
provide Type IIB Panelized Modular Buildings in the office of the Chief Financial Officer, 
Suwannee County School Board, located at 1740 Ohio Avenue S., Live Oak, Florida 32064, 
until 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 12, 2020.  All responses will be publicly opened in the 
District Office at that time.  Recommendations will be made to the School Board at the regular 
board meeting on February 25, 2020.   
 
Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope plainly marked: SCSB Bid #20-209, Type IIB 
Panelized Modular Buildings, Attn: Vickie DePratter. All submittals must be in accordance with 
the instructions and forms found on our website: http://www.suwannee.k12.fl.us/bids/open.  If 
you have any questions regarding this RFP, please contact the Director of Facilities at 386-647-
4152.  Questions will be accepted until 4:00 p.m., February 5, 2020.  You may also email 
questions to mark.carver@suwannee.k12.fl.us. 

 
 
 

 


